
MISSISSIPPI STATE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 

Mississippi's Maternal & Child Health (MCH) Programs 
Need to Hear from YOU! 

WHY? Every five years, the Mississippi State Department of Health makes a new plan 
to improve the health of families, women, infants, children, and adolescents 
across the state. 

HOW? We need families, youth, communities, healthcare professionals, and 
other stakeholders to share their needs and ideas. 

WHEN? By June 1 �, 21125, go to www.msdh.ms.gov/MCHBG to complete a survey or 
sign up for a focus group or interview. You can also email with questions or 
comments to MCHBG@msdh.ms.gov. 


